
Summer
Term one

Welcome to our class newsletter for this half term.  
We are excited to share with you our learning journey.

In English...

We will be learning
about how to eradicate

poverty.

In Maths...

We will be looking at the
relationship between decimals and

fractions.  We will continue to
practice our multiplication tables. 

There will also be a focus of reading
the time and using money.

In Science...

This half term, we will be
learning about electricity

and finding out about
circuits and conductors.

In Geography...

To tie in with our SDG,
we will focus on the

Tower Hamlets and how
it has changed over

time.

In History...

We will be learning about
the Feudal System and
revisiting the Magna

Carta.

In Art...
 We will be

experimenting with
glazing in pottery and

how to use this
technique to decorate

our coil bowls.

In Music...

We will be looking at music
in films and identify some of

the common features.  We
will also look to compose a
piece of music ourselves.

In PE...

In DT...

We will be researching,
developing and preparing

a healthy savory dish.

In French...

We will be recalling
numbers from 1 -31.  We
will learn about different

forms of transport and
recap our opinions and

hobbies.

In Online Safety...

We will be looking at the
ways we can have fun

and stay safe on online
social environments and
stay respectful to others.

In PE...
We will be using our
skill set to develop a 

sequence of actions and
developing our

flexibility , strength and
control.

In Religious Education...

We will continue to look
at Sikhism and  learn

more about the Gurus
and their teachings.

Other News:

PE days are Tuesdays and
Wednesdays. Please ensure
your child has their PE kit on
these days. 

PE

Homework

Please ensure your child brings a water
bottle and waterproof coat to school
every day.

We encourage children to bring a pencil
case to school, including the following:
-pencils
-ruler
-rubber
-sharpener
-coloured pencils
-whiteboard pen
-glue stick

Important

If you need to contact the Year 4 team, please email
year4@buckdenacademy.org

We will
about p

inclusive

In Computing...

We will be learning how
to use PowerPoint and 
the techniques on how

to add animation effects
andadd  slide

transitions.

Please read at home with your child at least three
times a week. Reading diaries will be checked on
Mondays to monitor this. Please read as much
additional literature as possible. This could be
magazines, chapter books, audiobooks, etc. These
can all be logged in reading records.

There will be talk homework on the Blog each week
as well. 

Maths homework:
Abacus 3x 20 min a
week

Maths homework: Abacus (click here)

and TTrockstars (click here) 

We will be using a CLPE book to explore a
different version of a well-known fairy tale. 

We will take an in-depth look at character
description and their relationships. We will

also be using our inferencing skills and
predication skills.

In PSHE ...
We will continue to look at

healthy lifestyles and how to
make healthy choices and
manage our time to work,

rest and play.
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Year 4

https://www.buckdenschool.co.uk/_site/data/files/users/8/2B0B4B450D0196EC377D7E44829668FC.pdf
https://www.buckdenschool.co.uk/_site/data/files/users/8/EDF91F1C4A977B0BBE0B38EF2A9C6356.pdf
https://www.buckdenschool.co.uk/_site/data/files/users/5/files/11870C949EC8F9F29DE36006905BB92C.pdf
https://www.buckdenschool.co.uk/_site/data/files/users/5/files/73DE9E2A8523ABE2D7377B8BF20996FF.pdf
https://www.activelearnprimary.co.uk/login?c=0
https://www.activelearnprimary.co.uk/login?c=0
https://play.ttrockstars.com/

